
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Council Chair Megan Dunn 
 
FROM:   County Executive Dave Somers 
 
RE:   Snohomish County Parks Advisory Board Reappointment: 

Kirahy Meyers, District 1 Board Member 
 
DATE:  January 3, 2023 
 
 
I am pleased to recommend the reappointment to the Snohomish County Parks Advisory Board for Kirahy 
Meyers, District 1 Board Member who has recently completed his first term in this position. 
 
Park Advisory Board members are eligible to remain board members for up to three terms. Each term is four-
years long. Kirahy has been a strong member of the Board and has worked hard to complete the duties of the 
Board as outlined in SCC 2.16.100.  He has requested to continue service on the Board and his request is fully 
supported by his fellow Board members. 
 
Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I am pleased to recommend the reappointment of this District 1 representative on the 
Snohomish County Parks Advisory Board. Thank you for your attention and consideration. 
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